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Hi everyone!!! I am
Daniel Bridges,  the

new Lieutenant
Govener of Division
4. I currently am a
Junior at Loudon

Highschool. I can’t
wait to serve

Division 4 and help
out all I can!

Additionally, I’m
excited to train

2024-2025 officers.



D i s t r i c t  C o n v e n t i o n  R e c a p

Successful Spring Board

I had a great time at my first ever DCON. 
I was able to sit in, in incredibly helpful new

Lieutenant Governor debriefings while other Key
Club officers and members were attending

workshops that help them better their home clubs. I
loved meeting all the students attending and I

even made some long-term friendships.

Your  

If you are considering 
going next year

PLEASE
do it.

It is so much more fun than I
first realized!!!

I had an awesome time at this past Spring Board for Lieutenant
Governors and board officers. The relationships I made with my fellow

board members will definitely be one that lasts. The meetings really
showed me how to properly conduct my role as LTG and it inspired me to
put my all into the job. I cannot wait to meet all the clubs in Division Four

and do all I can for them. 



Club Contacts

Newsletters are a great way to update
everyone in the division about the latest

happenings within the division. So in order
for our year to be as efficient as possible, I

need to be able to contact everyone. I
would like to get updated club officers'
contact information as soon as possible

from all the club advisors and the current
officers to ensure that I can keep everyone
up to date on important Key Club events

and projects! 

International Convention

Are you considering attending ICON?!?!
Whether you are or aren’t, I highly recommend

your attendance. It is a once in a lifetime
experience. There are so many learning

opportunities for students and advisors alike.
Students will learn how to better their club, be an

officer, and they can make the friendships that will
last a lifetime. Just remember Key Clubbers, the

more people who attend, the better ICON will be
for K-T District. Additionally, at ICON there will be

free breakfast and lunch foods everyday, two
other free meals, and the chance to vote on issues

that affect Key Club International and the K-T
district. Get in contact if you are interested and

want more information about the whole trip.




